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February 26, 2022 

 

The Washington City Council will be reviewing a report submitted by 

Hamilton Consulting Engineers regarding the Farm Creek Sewer Alignment 

Analysis.  The report will be presented by Howard Hamilton at the February 

21, 2022 City Council Meeting.   

 

The website for the project is:  https://www.farmcreeksewerproject.com/ 
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